
JANUARY NEWSLETTER
Welcome Back! Here are some important dates, events, and reminders

about campus life this month! 

MLK DAY

FOOD PANTRY 

RESIDENCE LIFE

Classes will convene on Monday, January
18th to honor and celebrate the life and
legacy of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Each
year, Concordia students have the
opportunity to engage in thoughtful and
informed explorations of issues that define
King’s life and legacy. You can find a
schedule of events on Cobbernet!

The Cobber Food Pantry is open and stocked
with food/other necessities for this new
semester! It is for ALL Concordia Students
and is located in the Parke SLC- right above
DS. Hours are Mondays 11-1 and Thursdays
3-5! Follow @cobberfoodpantry on
Instagram for more information.

Are you interested in becoming an
RA? RA's get free/reduced housing and
it is a paid position! Applications are
due by noon on January 18th. Visit
the @cordcareer Instagram page to get
the link! 



ORIENTATION TEAM

COVID TESTING

If you are interested in being an
Orientation Leader and/or FYT
mentor for next year, applications
are live! Find the application on
Handshake and submit yours by
11:59 p.m. on January 17th! Send
me any questions  you have about
the application process or
experience! 

All students are required to get
tested before we return to in-
person learning. If you have not
done so yet, please do. You will
also need to upload your results
to a course page located on
Moodle. Free testing is avliable
at Thomas Edison Elementary
School just a few blocks from
campus!  

This is your reminder to stay hydrated, get sleep,
and find some time for a little physical activity!
Soak up some sun when you can. Here's to the

start of a new semester! 


